
 
 

 

 
Important Information About Your Annuity Account 

 
January 2024 
 
To: All Annuity Plan Participants 
 
Dear Plan Participant, 
 
Empower Annuity Insurance Company of America “Empower” acquired the full-service retirement business of Prudential 
Financial Inc. “Prudential”. As a result, online access to your retirement account is scheduled to change on or around 
February 5, 2024.  
 
In the coming weeks, Empower will be communicating with you on how the change from Prudential to Empower 
impacts you. You can expect to see a new website, new login information, and a new customer service telephone 
number from Empower. 
 
The investment options you have ARE NOT changing.  
 
The Fund Office will continue to provide you with distribution and loan applications upon request. There will be minor 
changes to these forms, so discard any forms you may have received in the past.  
 
Visit https://upgrade.empower.com to read more about this change and watch a video on the new Empower 
experience, including new features, tools, and resources for participants.   
 
The Fund Office will update the Annuity page on https://iwtrustfund.com/annuity/ with important updates. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Iron Workers District Council of Southern Ohio & Vicinity Annuity Trust 
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